
 

 

 

 

To:  AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia Providers 

Date:   February 23, 2022 

Subject: Grubb’s Pharmacy Participation Update 
 

Effective April 1, 2022, Grubb’s Pharmacy located at 326 E Capitol Street will no longer 
provide services to AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) enrollees. 

Existing prescriptions at Grubb’s Pharmacy that are eligible to be transferred will 
automatically transfer to Grubb’s Southeast Pharmacy. The information for Grubb’s 
Southeast Pharmacy is below on the right. 

Out-of-Network Pharmacy In-Network Pharmacy 
 

Grubb’s Pharmacy 
326 E Capitol Street NE 
Washington, DC 20003 
202-543-4400 

Grubb’s SE Pharmacy 

1800 Martin Luther King 

Jr. Avenue SE 

Washington, DC 20020 
202-503-3610 
rxinfo@grubbsse.com 

 

To select a different pharmacy, enrollees may call Enrollee Services at 1-800-408-7511, 

available 24 hours a day, seven days a week. They can also select a pharmacy from the 

Provider Directory by visiting www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com.  

Please share this information with your teams and work with your AmeriHealth Caritas 
DC patients as appropriate to identify another AmeriHealth Caritas DC contracted 
pharmacy for future prescriptions. 
 
If you have any questions about this communication, please contact Pharmacy Services 

at 1-888-602-3741 (TTY 1-888-989-0073). 
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